
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

FASTWEB statement 
 
 

Milan, 6 February 2007 – FASTWEB CEO Stefano Parisi confirmed yesterday to the news 
agency Radiocor the possibility that FASTWEB will pay a dividend in 2007. 

The company, that achieved free cash flow in fourth quarter 2006, has the financial capability 
to support a distribution also in 2007 and to invest in new commercial and technological 
opportunities. Currently, the debt is at a conservative level, at approximately 2 times EBITDA. 
Stefano Parisi also confirmed the company interest towards Wi-Max technology and Mobile 
Virtual Network Operator (MVNO). 
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